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Dear Ms Lomjaria, 

I am writing to you in relation with the disturbing news from media and public opinion in Poland 

about health of Mr Micheil Saakaszwili, former President of Georgia who has been detained in 

Georgia. 

In this extraordinary situation, I use this opportunity to ask for your assistance as the Public 

Defender of Georgia in taking interest in this case and investigating about health of Mr Sakashvili, 

as well as granting medical treatment in conditions of imprisonment.  

As you may know, the European Court of Human Rights has decided to indicate interim measures 

in the case Saakashvili v. Georgia (application no. 54641/21) concerning the applicant’s health 

situation and to draw up a treatment plan for the applicant’s recovery.  

I hope that my sincere request shall deserve your attention and you will be able to take some action.  

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Warsaw,  November, 2021 

 

Ms Nino Lomjaria 

Public Defender (Ombudsman) 

of Georgia 

 

 

 


